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Passage to a brighter future

Dear Friend:

Isn’t it great to play golf again after the winter we’ve had!! Before the snow falls again, don’t miss out on playing a round at
the exclusive Ocean Edge Resort and Golf Club in Brewster...and for a good cause. Please join us for Latham Centers’ Sixth Annual
Charity Golf Classic on Monday, October 19, as a Tournament sponsor, player, donor— or all three! Many of you may know what a
first class event this tournament is, but for those who do not, Ocean Edge has a top-rated Nicklaus Design course and an outstanding
Awards banquet. More importantly, the proceeds benefit children and adults with complex special needs, who live, study, volunteer
and work on Cape Cod.

The Latham Charity Golf Classic is a wonderful opportunity for you to publicly support special needs individuals in the community.
Additional information outlining the tournament sponsorship levels and benefits is enclosed for your review along with player
registration details.

Latham is an internationally recognized treatment center for children and adults with emotional, developmental and physical
disabilities, including Prader-Willi Syndrome. Latham’s work is extremely important in literally changing and saving lives, and we ask
for your involvement in our 2015 Golf Classic.

With your support, the Tournament helps Latham to provide the highest level of care and programs to meet the changing needs
of these special individuals. Your private support allows us to fund programs, services and other needs to the individuals who call
Latham home. We will also apply partial proceeds to the renovations of our newly acquired property in Brewster for expanded
educational, vocational and recreational programming for our children’s and adult programs.

Because of you, we are able to create such opportunities for our residents to reach their goals of living as independently as possible,
with purpose and pride, in spite of their challenging circumstances.

Your participation is very much needed and appreciated. We expect to sell out again this year with 128 golf participants at the
stunning, private Ocean Edge venue. Please commit your support today by returning the enclosed form(s) or by committing
online at www.lathamcenters.org/how-you-can-help/events.

We hope you carefully consider this request when every dollar of support truly makes a difference in our residents’ futures and the
fabric of Cape Cod. These children and adults need our support, as we help them to give back to the community in which they love
and thrive. If you have any questions, please contact Katrina Fryklund in Latham’s Development office at 774-353-9126 or
kfryklund@lathamcenters.org.

Sincerely, )
Bradford P. Malo Bob Bernstein
Chair, Tournament Committee, Latham Parent & Honorary Tournament Co-Chair
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